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Notice is hereby given that a hearing on the proposed budget for the year
2026 for the Bellevue Fire District #9 is being held on Tuesday
October 21, 2025. It will be held in the Bellevue District Officers room at

511 Como Park Blvd at 7:00 P.M. at the Bellevue Fire Hall.

John J. McFarland
Bellevue Fire District Secretary
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